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Hello ALPOA members!
Welcome to a brand new year!

First, let me say you will really enjoy your ALPOA Board of Directors 
this year.  They are Gracie Rheingans, Susan Pool, 
Elaine Wedgeworth, Mike Wedgeworth, Dianna Gibson, Dale Gibson 
AND new Directors Amy Fox, Tom Fox, Julie Pursley, Matt Pursley, 
Vicki Watson, Deb Wight and Albert Wight.  At our January meeting, 
the ALPOA Board will elect a new slate of officers.  This group will be 
working hard behind the scenes to enhance our lives here at ALGCC. 
Please say thanks when you see them! 

Now don’t forget that on Friday, February 11th, ALPOA Productions 
will host LOVE IS IN THE AIR, a Valentines musical/comedy dinner 
show starring your very own ALGCC members.  Please make your 
reservations SOON!  You don’t want to miss this show!

Have a bright and shiny 2022!

Dedra Mergele
ALPOA President 2021
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